
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

13 January 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

Planning Application for Proposed Gravel Extraction on Hamble Airfield 

We are writing to you regarding the planning application: HCC/2021/0787 which refers to the 

proposed gravel extraction site on Hamble Airfield. We are aware that if approved the Urban 

Quarry site will be 150 metres from the school and are concerned about the impact on our 

students, as well as the local community. 

We have arranged a meeting with representatives from The Hamble Peninsular Residents 

group next week to find out further information about the implications for the school community 

and enable us to provide an enhanced response.  

In the meantime, if you wish to send your comments to Hampshire County Council, please do 

so using the contact information below. The deadline for submissions is 31 January 2023. 

 

Online: https://planning.hants.gov.uk/Planning/Display/HCC/2021/0787 

 

Email: planning@hants.gov.uk 

 

Write to: Hampshire County Council - Strategic Planning, Economy, Transport & Environment 

Department, Elizabeth II Court West, The Castle, Winchester, SO23 8UD  

Quote Ref: HCC/2021/0787 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss L Cambridge  Mrs S Pennington-Chick 

Headteachers (Acting) 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

https://hamblepc.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f1c1940f4c13baecd0314cb26&id=b1d451d339&e=9df11832e5
mailto:planning@hants.gov.uk

